
 

 

 
17th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Academy closes at 2.50pm on Thursday 17th February 2022 for 
the half term break. The Academy will re-open at the usual time on Monday, February 28th 2022.   
 
Thank you to all those parents who support us in maintaining high standards of attendance, 
punctuality and uniform and I would ask that every parent continues to work closely with us to 
maintain those high standards.  
 
May I remind all parents that we are very concerned about some drivers who are stopping illegally 
and inappropriately in order to drop off their child.  Please do not stop on zebra crossings, on 
corners of roads or alongside where other cars are parked as this puts your child, other pedestrians 
and road users at risk of injury.   
 
I’d like to wish everyone a safe and restful half term break.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
James Ludlow 
Principal 
 


